CHILDREN WELFARE CENTRE’S COLLEGE OF LAW
MARVE ROAD, MALAD WEST, MUMBAI 400 064

Ref. No: CWCCL/2024-25/Notice No-05 Date: 20/06/2024

NOTICE

Students are hereby informed that our College has organised a visit
to Maharashtra Legislative Assembly and Council in the month of July
2024. Confirmed date will be notified in due course.

Those who are interested are required to fill up the above
mentioned Google form on or before 22nd June 2024. As seats are
limited, it will be allotted on the basis of first come first serve.

Note: students are required to pay Rs. 100/- by cash (non-refundable) as
registration amount for the said visit on or before 22nd June, 2024 to
college admin office between 10 am and 1 pm.




